
Spring 26 2017 Asthma Meeting for Parents 
 

 
 

   30th March 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Asthma Training for Parents and Carers 

Wednesday 19th April at 11am 

 

On Wednesday 19th April, we have arranged for the Asthma Nurse to come in to 

school to hold a meeting for Parents and Carers to receive training on control of 

Asthma. 

 

It is vitally important that all parents and carers who have a child in school with 

asthma attend this meeting. 

 

After the meeting, the Nurse will do some training with your child.  Please can 

you sign the permission slip below if you would like your child to take part. 

 

The meeting is on Wednesday 19th April at 11.00am. 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Asthma Training – Wednesday 19th April 

 

I will be attending the asthma training  

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the asthma training 

 

Name of Child: ………………………………………………………… Class ………………………………………… 

 

Signed:………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

 

 


